
To All Concerned: 
I applaud all efforts to ban coyote-killing contests. This is a barbaric practice that should 
end. I was born in La Grande & come from generations of Oregon hunting families who 
are appalled by this wholesale slaughter. Competition to kill the most and the biggest of 
any of Oregon's wildlife species is just not who the majority of Oregonians are 
anymore.  
Thank you. 
 
With respect,  
Linda T Campbell 
Philomath, OR 97370 
 


